AH Committee

From: Ann Williams <williamskoa@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 2:51 PM
To: AH Committee

Subject: Olowalu

Me and my family support the affordable housing project in Olowalu. This is far more important than luxury home and
condos.

Since Hawaiian Homes is not adequate to meet the housing needs, and luxury homes have taken over other lands, we
must have other options and the Olowalu project will help.

Thank you,

Ann Williams
Alana Koa
Herman Koa

Sincerely,

Ann Williams, R (Broker)

Keller Williams Realty Maui

Cell: (808) 385-1528

License# RB-22703

ABR (Accredited Buyers Representative)

To search listings on your own, click on my app below and
create an account to save your favorite properties:

https://www.kw.com/download/KW2UHTKAX

Whalers Associates

2435 Kaanapali Parkway Suite A-3
Lahaina, Hawaii 96761

Fax: (808) 661-8358

Professional Maui Realtor Since 2002
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